

Daily Bulletin Friday, January 25<sup>th</sup>, 2019

1	7:45 a.m. – 8:35 a.m.
2	8:40 a.m 9:30 a.m.
Break	9:30 a.m. – 9:40 a.m.
3	9:45 a.m. – 10:35 a.m.
4	10:40 a.m. – 11:30 a.m.
Lunch	11:30 a.m. – 12:00 p.m.
5	12:05 p.m. – 12:55 p.m.
6	1:00 p.m. – 1:50 p.m.
7	1:55 p.m. – <b>2:45</b> p.m.

**It's Friday!** Come out to the main quad today for a Fun Friday Activity! Anyone who participates will receive a Cougar Buck and the Winner will receive Two Cougar Bucks!

**Grab your Cougar Bucks** and come to the Student Store during lunch to buy ice cream. If you have earned TWO Cougar Bucks by participating in school activities or by being a person of character, you may use those Cougar Bucks on Fridays at the student store for a delicious treat!

**8th Grade students:** If you would like to apply for AVID at CHS next year, submit your application by today. Links to the google form were emailed to you if you completed the interest sheet. Counselors also have the link and can share it to you.

The Extended Learning Center is closed today. It will reopen on Monday.

**WiffleNews:** The Kuenz Garden Carrots, behind the clutch base-running of Sweet Tooth Jenn and the smooth hands of their shortstop, beat the PE Turnips 4-3 yesterday at Whiffler's Park. Today's game has the Williamsburg Warrior Banana Squash against the undefeated Nightingale Red Hot Chili Peppers. Monday will be Abate vs PE.

**Ukulele Club Returns next Wednesday!** Bring your own ukulele or borrow one from our collection. Beginners and veterans welcome! Meet in the Main Quad at lunch.

Have you tried checking out ebooks and audiobooks from Overdrive on the library's web page or from an app on a phone or tablet? If you are having trouble accessing Overdrive books, please see Mrs. Thompson today. She wants to make sure you can access the digital books easily. Stop by the library and say "hi", or <u>send her an email.</u>

**Basketball team photos are today during practice!** Order forms were passed out at your practices yesterday. If you need an extra one, see Mr. Rice in the front office.

**Congratulations to yesterday's Spirit Winner - Brody Mendez-** Please see Mrs. Wells in C9 at break or lunch to choose your prize. Keep showing your spirit each Thursday for your chance to be entered into the raffle and earn a Cougar Buck!

## Our school has made enough money to send 6 girls in Nepal to school, so far!

Top 6th Grade Class: Perlman Period 3 Top 7th Grade Class: Williams Period 2 Top 8th Grade Class: Fedatov Period 3

We still have all of next week, so bring in money or checks written to **Empower Nepali Girls.** Thank you to all who have donated already!

**Grade Level Spelling Bees are taking place next week during lunch**. The Sixth Grade Spelling Bee will take place during lunch on Tuesday, January 29th. The Seven and Eighth Grade Spelling Bee will take place during lunch on Wednesday, January 30th. Students who chose to sign up for the spelling bee, please check in with your language arts teacher for your specific room assignments. The study lists are on the CMS Library webpage. Good Luck!



Also to those celebrating birthdays over the weekend: